From:

Marguerite Grandberg

Sent:

Monday, October 15, 2018 11:37 AM

To: Subject: Web E-mail - City Clerks Garbage, recycle, compost RECEIVED

OCT 1 5 2018

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE

SASKATOON

Submitted on Monday, October 15, 2018 - 11:36

Submitted by user: y

Submitted values are:

First Name: Marguerite Last Name: Grandberg

Email:

Confirm Email:

Neighbourhood where you live: Exhibition

Phone Number:

==Your Message==

Service category: City Council, Boards & Committees

Subject: Garbage, recycle, compost

Message: I have a real concern about the proposal for the pay for use garbage pickup. We compost and recycle as much as we can and may have 1 - 2 grocery size bags of garbage a week mostly things that we can no longer recycle. If glass is removed from recycling that is another item for the garbage. As we compost already what use is a green bin to us. The price of garbage would be better based on actual amount (weight) rather than size of bin. Also the plan for reimbursement on a percentage of taxes does not make much sense as the little person will pay more for their garbage pick up than the person who can afford a more expensive residence. The fair way of reimbursement would be to have a flat rate so everyone gets the same amount back. Thus the person on a low or fixed income will benefit the same as anyone else. Thanks for your consideration.

Would you like to receive a short survey to provide your feedback on our customer service? The information you share will be used to improve the service we provide to you and all of our customers.: Yes

For internal use only:

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/405/submission/262267